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All City Council Middle School Meeting   

Our ACC Middle School end of year BBQ will took place Tuesday May 15
th

, at 2111 

International Blvd.  We held a “getting ready for high school” talk at this meeting.  One school, 

Melrose Leadership Academy submitted the following report. 

 

All City Council High School Meeting 

Our election and final meeting took place May 17
th

 from 1pm-3pm. 

New officers: (list to follow) 

 

Community Schools National Forum (oral comments by Director Montoya) 

 

 

African American Student Honor Roll (oral comments by Director Reid) 

 

 

 

Bella Montoya 

Donovan Reid 
 


